Bainbridge Township, Ohio Board of Zoning Appeals July 20, 2023

The regular meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Zoning Appeals was called to order at 7:10 P.M. by Mr. Michael Lamanna, Chairman. Members present were Mr. Joseph Gutoskey; Mr. Todd Lewis; Ms. Lori O'Neill, Alternate and Mr. Emeil Soryal. Mr. Ted DeWater was absent. Mr. Steven Averill, Zoning Inspector was present.

Ms. Lori O'Neill, Alternate joined the board in Mr. DeWater's absence.

Mr. Lamanna stated that the board has no pending applications on the agenda tonight but will adopt the minutes from the prior meeting in June.

MINUTES

Mr. Gutoskey moved to adopt the minutes of the June 15, 2023 meeting with corrections by Mr. Gutoskey.

Mr. Soryal seconded the motion.

Vote: Mr. Gutoskey, aye; Mr. Lamanna, aye; Mr. Lewis, aye; Ms. O'Neill, aye; Mr. Soryal, aye.

APPLICATIONS FOR NEXT MONTH

Secretary's note: No applications were submitted for the August 17, 2023 meeting therefore the meeting will be canceled.

Since there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:12 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Brent Barr, Alternate Ted DeWater Joseph Gutoskey Michael Lamanna, Chairman Todd Lewis, Vice Chairman Lori O'Neill, Alternate Emeil Soryal

Attested to by: Linda L. Zimmerman, Secretary Board of Zoning Appeals

Date: September 21, 2023